
School Board Town Hall Meeting 

 

The Okeechobee County School Board will host a Town Hall meeting at 6:00 p.m. on 

Wednesday, October 30, 2019, to provide an opportunity for individuals to share positive 

feedback and suggest areas of opportunity.  The Board invites public attendance and input.  The 

workshop will be held in the Freshman Campus Auditorium, 610 S.W. 2nd Avenue, Okeechobee, 

and interested citizens are encouraged to attend. 

 

 


